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24th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are starting an afterschool Fun Club which will run for 4 weeks. The programme will start on Wednesday 19th March and will finish on Thursday 10th April. The sessions will begin at 1.30pm and finish at 2.15pm (each fun club session lasts 45 minutes) and will be focused on a range of structured activities organised by nursery staff. 

Please complete the sheet outside your child’s classroom door if you wish your child to attend on either Wednesday or Thursday. Please be aware that attendance is not mandatory and the day you choose will be repeated for the 4 weeks. Spaces will be limited and will be allocated on a first come basis. 

There is no payment required for Fun Club but a donation towards resources would be greatly appreciated.

The Fun Club is not available to Pre School aged nursery children, apologies for any inconvenience.

Kind regards,

Marie-Claire McIlroy









											   	
















Mrs Marie-Claire McIlroy – Principal
Email – stanthonysnursery@yahoo.co.uk
Website – www.stanthonysnurseryschool.com
Telephone - 02828278645
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